
www.dmirs.wa.gov.au/aep

LOOKING FOR A NEW CAREER  
OPPORTUNITY OR THE NEXT STEP?

ABORIGINAL EMPLOYMENT PROGRAM

KAYA AND WANDJUKAYA AND WANDJU

The AEP: 
•	 Is hiring a variety of positions ranging from Level 2 to 4  

($61,172 – $82,797 – position dependent).  
•	 Is 12 months in duration and provides a variety of 

development opportunities. 
•	 Provides appointment to a permanent position upon  

successful completion of the program. 

Want to find out more about the AEP?
Join us at the AEP Open Day to: 
•	 Hear about the positions available and what it is like to work for the department.
•	 Find out how to apply for the positions and receive resume and interview coaching. 
•	 Meet former AEP participants and department staff while enjoying a light lunch. 

THE DEPARTMENT’S ABORIGINAL EMPLOYMENT PROGRAM (AEP)  
IS ON THE LOOKOUT FOR ABORIGINAL CANDIDATES  

TO FILL NINE (9) POSITIONS

Government of Western Australia
Department of Mines, Industry Regulation and Safety

Date: 	 Friday 26 October 2018

Time: 	 10am to 1pm (Registration at 9:45am)

Venue: 	100 Plain Street, East Perth

RSVP: 	 Jillian Collard  
Aboriginal Strategy Coordinator 
(08) 9222 3244 or Jillian.Collard@dmirs.wa.gov.au

Applications open on 15 October and close 4pm on 5 November 2018 (WST). 
Positions can be found on  www.jobs.wa.gov.au  using the keyword search ‘AEP’  or  www.dmirs.wa.gov.au/aep

For specific information on positions or the program, please contact Jillian Collard on (08) 9222 3244

RSVP is essential and must be submitted by  
Monday 22 October 2018

AEP Open Day Details


